REPORT
2001 October 22

BURNABY BICYCLE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS

RE: ICBC SAFER BICYCLE PLANNING CONFERENCE

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT Council approve the payment of the registration fee for a member of the Bicycle
Advisory Committee who attended the ICBC Safer Bicycle Planning Conference.

REPORT

The Bicycle Advisory Committee at its Open meeting held on 2001 October 11, received
information on the I.C.B.C Safer Bicycle Planning Conference which was to be held on 2001
October 12" and 13™ at Simon Fraser University’s Harbour Centre facility. The program for the
Conference was designed to allow practitioners and cycling advocates from across the Province to
share their experiences, challenges and questions. It also provided an opportunity for members of
the bicycle planning community to share their knowledge in order to provide safer bicycle
infrastructure planning throughout the Province.

In recognizing that the Conference was scheduled for the next day, the Bicycle Advisory Committee
took the liberty of authorizing one Committee member to participate. Registration for the two-day
Conference was $50.00.

The Committee is therefore seeking Council approval of the $50.00 registration fee, funds for which
are available in the Boards, Committees and Commission conference account.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor N. Harris
Chair

Mayor D. Drummond
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